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Dear School Community, 

 

  Following the Victorian government’s recent announcements 
regarding a return to on-campus learning, we have chosen to return to regular 
trading hours across our retail stores.  Please note that as of Monday 18th of 
May, your local Beleza School Uniforms store will be open at the following 
times: 

 

  Beleza Castlemaine 

 Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 10am to 5pm 
 Saturday from 10am to 1pm 

 

You may be aware of renovations that have been underway in our 
Castlemaine store, to repair damages caused by flooding earlier in the year. In 
preparation for the return to full trading, we will be closing the store on Friday 
15th of May to finalize these works.  

While we are returning to regular hours, we will be continuing to 
operate with appropriate safety measures in place to ensure that social 
distancing guidelines are met. We would like to thank you for your patience 
and co-operation in response to the changes that have been made over the 
previous weeks, and look forward to helping students prepare for their return 
to school. 

 

Thank you, and stay safe, 

Beleza School Uniforms 

 


